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Topping up    
 

«Investors should use exchange rates this week to 

top up their share quotas. In our opinion, market 

trends will continue to be pleasing until mid-May. 

Investors are eagerly awaiting the quarterly reports 

and we anticipate that results overall will be better 

than analysists have forecast. We assume that the 

rise in the weeks to come will be followed by a 

rather quiet sideways market during the summer. To 

benefit from the current trend, we recommend the 

industrial, cyclical consumption and materials 

sectors. In the USA, we continue to prefer utility 

stocks.» 

 

 

 


